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Vienna, 16 November 2023 
 

Dear colleagues, 
 
Herewith, younion _ Die Daseinsgewerkschaft, representing more than 150,000 
workers in Austria, expresses its solidarity with the General Confederation of Labour 
(CGIL) and the Italian Labour Union (UIL) regarding their mobilisation and strike against 
the budget law and against the economic and social policies of the Italian government, 
starting on 17 November 2023.  
 
younion _ Die Daseinsgewerkschaft fully supports the unions’ call for respect of social 
dialogue as well as their demand to the Italian government and local institutions to 
urgently act on wages, collective agreements, precariousness and industrial policies, 
workplace safety, taxation, social security and pension revaluation, education and 
healthcare, and wishes you every success for your mobilisation and industrial actions.  
                                                              
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thomas Kattnig 
Member of the Federal Executive Board 
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You can reach us by public 
transport, e.g. U2 (station 
Schottentor). 
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